SAVE THE DATE!! NOV. 5th & 12th
​As many of you remember, last November we gave Oradell's Muehleck Field a much needed face-lift. It took many volunteers from the community to make it happen. It was a monster success and after much discussion and help from fundraising and generous donations, we're about to make things happen again.  On 2 days in November, a remake of Caruso field will finally take place! 
Caruso field is named after Andrew J. Caruso, a former Oradell Recreation Commissioner and World War II hero. We as a board find it fitting to honor this man who sacrificed much of his time and energy to help the players of Oradell become better athletes. Caruso gave 24 years of volunteerism to Oradell athletics. We as a community can give 2 days to make the field named after him more playable for our kids! 
​Caruso is our only grass field for Senior League play and it's in desperate need of a renovation. As a board member of the Oradell Little League, I am reaching out to our community to ask for help in this very important and historic renovation. 
The Caruso Project will begin on November 5th, about 1 year after the  anniversary of our successful face-lift of Muehleck.  Since this is a much bigger field, the Oradell Little League board believes it could take an extra Saturday which is why November 12th is set aside for renovation.  However, if we get enough volunteers, it is very possible this project can be completed in one day!  
​We as a league will do our best to get this project perfect. Yes, It will take a lot of work, and maybe in two phases, but in the end our players will appreciate a much more level playing field without dangerous lips and bad hops.
​The Caruso Project will be led by Scott Bosetti, our Field guy, who spearheaded the Meuhleck renovation in 2015.
​At this point ,we ask that you save the dates of November 5th and November 12th. Please spread the word, and show up to volunteer. We could use the help in our quest to make baseball dreams come true. Please join us!
​Thank you for your time and volunteerism for Oradell Little League.
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